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June 9, 1994

3F0694-08

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Reactor Vessel Materials Information Request

References: NRC to FPC letter, 3N0594-09, dated May 17, 1994

Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corporation (FPC) is providing this letter to inform the NRC that
the Babcock & Wilcox Reactor Vessel Working Group utilities are responding to the
referenced information verificati'n caquest generically. This response is in
accordance with agreements betweer e..esentatives of the Owners Group and Mr.

well as between my staff and our ProjectJ. R. Strosnider of the NRC Staff, -

Manager.

Sin er ly,

WW
P. M Beard Jr.t

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations
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xc: Regional Administrator, Region II
NRR Project Manager
Senior Resident Inspector
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